
 
 

MESSAGE FROM OTTO PIZZA 
ORDERING PIZZA ONLINE 

FOR WEDNESDAY DELIVERIES TO CHEBEAGUE 
 
 
Dear Islanders, 
  
First and foremost, we want to thank everyone from Chebeague Island for the extraordinary warm welcome we received 
from all of you. Team OTTO appreciates the support very much.  
 
Thanks to the overwhelming demand we launched an on-line order platform that would make ordering much easier for 
everyone and more manageable for us. May we ask you to try to fill out your orders for this Wednesday on-line? 
  
The way it works is easy, please launch the below link or copy it into your browser: 
  
https://otto-congressstreet.foodtecsolutions.com/ordering/home 
  

• Click Community Delivery 

• Enter date (Wednesday 4/29), time: 5:30 pm 

• Click START! 

• Select your dinner options from the menu: pizzas, meatballs (begin), salads, pastas, dessert, drinks, beer & wine 
o Once you select a pizza, you can select Par Baked Crust in the Sauce/Cheese section if you like to finish 

your pizza in your own oven 

• Once you added all selections to your order, click CHECK OUT 

• You can sign in (reward members) or check out as guest 

• Make sure your name and email are filled out 

• Select address type: community delivery 

• Enter Street: 16 Stone Wharf Rd, Chebeague Island, ME 04017 (be careful, only this address works, do not enter 
your own address).  

• Ignore all the delivery time messages, time and date are already set, just click: CONTINUE TO ORDER DETAILS 

• Double check your order summary (the 18% delivery/gratuity is automatically included) 

• Click: CONTINUE 

• And finalize your payment with your credit card information 

• PLACE ORDER 
  
This might sound like a lot but all is pretty easy and self-explanatory especially when you go through it once. If you get 
stuck or frustrated please feel free to email us or call me at 917-435-8812 or Ben at 207-245-8038. 
  
Thank you for trying and please let me know when finished so I will double check to make sure all is correct. We are 
looking forward seeing you on the island. 
  
Warm regards, 
 
 

 Erik T.H. Maas 
 

917-435-8812 cell 
 

https://otto-congressstreet.foodtecsolutions.com/ordering/home

